
Dansville Middle School Board Report:      April 2022 

 
April 15, 2022, DMS students were able to enjoy their first indoor dance since March 2020.  Students were 

allowed to wear formal clothes for their Spring Fling dance.  Students danced all night with friends, helped 

raise funds for DMS Student Council, and made many positive memories. 

 

DMS MStep Schedule is all complete and in teachers’ hands.  6th Grade will start testing the week of April 15.  

7th will start the week of May 2nd.  Both grades will be tested in math and language arts.  8th grade will take 

tests starting May 10th in the same subject areas.  8th grade tested on April 13th for their PSAT test. 

 

On Friday, April 15, DMS students enjoyed an Easter Egg Hunt put on by our DMS Student Council.  Students 

had fun at the end of the day looking for Easter Eggs that were filled with House Points for our DMS House 

System.  Students also had the chance to find some candy...because who doesn’t like a little candy! 

 

Congratulations to the Dansville Middle School Science Olympiad teams, who competed at their regional 

tournament on Saturday, April 16!   

Middle School Medalists: 

• Grace Flynn and Hope Service - 5th in Codebusters 

• Cadence Rigg and Hope Service - 4th in Crime Busters 

• Grace Flynn and Cadence Rigg - 4th in Food Science 

• Margo Kuznicki and Cadence Rigg - 5th in Ornithology 

• Kenith Keckler and Randolf Schneider - 5th in Ping Pong Parachute 

• Margo Kuznicki and Cadence Rigg -  2nd in Rocks and Minerals 

• Margo Kuznicki and Hope Service - 4th in Write It Do It 

 


